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energy consultants

To: Debra Howland, Executive Director, New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

From: RJT Energy Consultants, LLC
13-319

Re: Application for renewal of Aggregator status; DM 11 223

Dear Debra:

As per the enclosed letter from David Goyette, our renewal documentation was missing the
Certificate of Good Standing from the State of New Hampshire Department of State.

Enclosed is a copy of the certificate for your review.

Should you have any questions on our renewal application, please call me at 203 821-7820
x 2530.

Thankyou.

Thomas O’Connell
Member, Chief Financial Officer
RJT Energy Consultants, LLC




